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Ancient Order of Hibernians 
Division 14 
PO Box 11 
Watertown, MA  02471 

JUNE 2022 NEWSLETTER 

AOH President’s Message 

We began Memorial Day with a special Mass celebrated by 
Fr. Kearney and Deacon John Beagan at the Catholic Mount 
Cemetery, aka Sand Banks Cemetery. We had close to 50 people 
in attendance with Division 14 being well represented. There are 
over 23,000 people buried in less than 7 acres of land at this 
Cemetery. Most of the people buried at Sand Banks Cemetery are 
of Irish birth or descent. It is estimated that at least 140 Civil War 
veterans were interred at Sand Banks Cemetery. After Mass we 
assembled for and marched in the Memorial Day Parade. Thanks 
to Peter Hogan and all the AOH LAOH members from other 
Divisions for all the support. Thanks to all for a great day and let’s 
not forget the guys/gals behind the scenes doing all the landscape 
work, procuring all the food, setting up, working the grills, serving 
and cleaning; Club Inc. President Mike Morash, Sue and Sandra 
Morash, Club Inc. VP Bob Mclaughlin, Lenny Schofield, Ed Power, 
Andy Carrigan, John Menton and Danny McElroy. 

We recently held our Annual AOH/LAOH Scholarship Social 
where we were able to recognize the tremendous 
accomplishments of ten most worthy recipients. We wish all these 
young women and men the best of luck as they pursue higher 
education and realize their dreams, God Bless. 

As we head into summer break, I want to thank those 
members that have stepped up to take a more active role in the 
Division/Club Inc. activities/business. It’s not by mistake that a 
Division can thrive as long as it’s’ membership takes ownership in 
their Division. 

Have a safe and happy summer and remember as we go 
on break note that there will be plenty of activities going on at the 
club over the summer so, please pay close attention to the 
calendar of events, especially The Division Memorial Mass on June 
12th and the John Boyle O’Reilly Memorial Mass on Saturday June 
18th. Our Annual Division Golf Outing in memory of Dave O’Connell 
will be on  Friday afternoon September 30th, details in this 
newsletter. 

Yours in Friendship, Unity and Christian Charity, 

 Joe  
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LAOH President’s Message 

Dear Sisters, 

 As we begin to feel the warmth of summer, we can reflect 
that we celebrate the feasts of the Sacred Heart of Jesus (June 11) 
and the Immaculate Heart of Mary (June 12). Appropriately June is 
considered the month for weddings where human hearts join with 
the Creator in bringing forth new life. The family they create is a 
human reflection of the Blessed Trinity. 

The Scholarship committee did a great job reading through 
the applications received and choosing the best suited applicants. 
They chose 2 applicants to receive LAOH scholarships as well as 1 
applicant to receive the Mary Thompson scholarship. The winners 
are showcased in the opening section of this newsletter alongside 
the AOH recipients. Thank you to the scholarship committee.  

Mark your calendar! Plans are under way for another fun 
movie night to be held on Friday, June 10, at 7:00 PM. The movie is 
for adults only and will be held in the Members Lounge. Bring your 
own snacks and a donation for the Watertown Food Pantry. Stay 
tuned for more details. 

Please note, our next meeting has been changed to 
Monday, June 6, 2022. We will be installing new members and 
making a patriotic wreath. The cost is $10 per person. Please be 
sure that you have RSVP to have enough materials. 

As always, please keep our brother and sister Hibernians in 
your prayers who are dealing with illness or hardship. Let’s 
especially pray for Zita Callahan who is recuperating from a serious 
condition at Marist Hill. Joan Walsh is receiving hospice care for 
Alzheimer’s and living with her daughter, Kathy Walsh Malone. 
Kathy also had surgery and is now back on her feet. Terri McAdams 
has returned home from her stay at rehab and is feeling better. If 
you know of a member who is not well, please reach out to me and 
Eileen Waldron so she can send a card and check in with that 
person.  

2022 dues are now past due. All dues must be paid no 
later than our June 6 meeting. Please make checks payable to 
LAOH Division 14 and mail to Maureen Foley at 130 Spruce Street, 
Watertown, MA 02472. The dues are $30 up to and including age 
64 and $25 for ages 65 and over. 

In Friendship, Unity, and Christian Charity, 

DeeDee 
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UPDATES and NOTICES 

AOH Membership Notice 
Regular Members pay $55.00, Senior Members (age 65 plus and a 
member in good standing for at least 10 consecutive years) pay $30.00. 
All Associate Members regardless of age pay $55.00. You can mail 
your checks to A.O.H. Div. 14 c/o Rick Stacy, P.O. Box 11, 
Watertown, MA 02471. Please see the insert below relative to 
incentives to pay early and/or on time. There will be penalties for 
late payment. 
LAOH Membership Notice 
2022 dues are payable NOW. When sending your dues please include 
your name, address, phone number and e-mail. This will provide us 
with an up-to-date listing. There are only two prices for dues, Members 
age 64 and below - $30, 65 and over  - $25. You can make your checks 
payable to LAOH Division 14 and mail to Maureen Foley, 130 Spruce 
St. Watertown MA 02472. 
New Class 
To be scheduled in the Fall of 2022. 
Movie Night 
The Ladies will be hosting a movie night on June 10th beginning 
promptly at 7:00PM in the Members Lounge. Adults only, bring your 
own snacks and a donation (cash and/or food) for the WCC Food 
Pantry. 
Division Scholarships 
Awarded last month. 
Bartenders needed 
Anyone interested in helping out as a bartender please contact Bobby 
McLaughlin, Vice-President/Steward, 617.448.3400. 
Sick Members and/or shut-in 
Contact Joe McCusker at 508.386.6438. For the LAOH please contact 
Eileen Waldron at 781.642.9250. 
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Known Members currently in constant care/
recovery 

Margaret Winston is presently getting constant care at 
Benchmark Senior Living at Waltham Crossings which is 
located at 126 Smith St. Waltham, MA 02451. 

  Mary Flanagan is currently being cared for at Meadow 
Green Rehab and Nursing Center which is located at 45 
Woburn St. Waltham, MA 02452. 

 June Callahan is currently being cared for at 
Benchmark Senior Living at Waltham Crossings which is 
located at 126 Smith St. Waltham, MA 02451. 

Ed Tolan is currently residing at The Residence at 
Watertown Square 20 Summer St. Apt 321 Watertown, MA 
02472. 

 Terry McAdam has returned home and is feeling 
better. 

Please keep these folks in your daily prayers. 
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Letter from the President of the Club Inc. Board 

June 2022 

My Brothers, 

I have been honored since I was first nominated by you 
and voted on to the Board to represent you. I will always do my 
best to present your wishes and concerns to the Board and 
follow through with them. Most of you know and for those who 
don’t, it was my intention to step down as Vice President of the 
Building position staying on as a Board Member. I felt I was 
going back to my old over doing it ways. Which wouldn’t be fair 
to my Medical Team or the Organ Donor for me to do that. 
Moving forward. 

President Bob Casey also felt it was time for him to step 
down. I thank him for his time and commitment as President of the 
Club Inc. Board. I was honored to be nominated for the position of 
President by my fellow Board Members and for them allowing me 
time to decide. My decision became easier, due to the fact of the 
members who also made a commitment to take on or continue in 
an officer position, forfeiting a lot of their time and committing to 
work together as a team. 

Thank you to all the Board members and the Officers: 

 

 

 

 

As requested by the Board Members, I feel without going 
into detail, to inform the membership the fact that I was the one who 
requested the $0.50 price hike in the Members’ Lounge. Product 
costs have risen, Fuel costs are causing fuel and/or added delivery 
charges. Which the club cannot cover any more. 

Respectfully,  

 Michael Morash 

Treasurer Robert Sanchez 
Secretary / Clerk Richard Thompson 
Vice President of the Club / Steward Robert McLaughlin 
Vice President of the Building Robert Daly 
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Name Graduating from Relation Wil l  be attending

Ri ley McManus

Acton-Boxborough 

Regional  HS

Grandson of

Brian Conroy

Framingham State 

Univers i ty

Edward Joseph Power Jr. St. Mary's  Lynn

Son of

Edward J. Power Regis  Col lege

Owen Nei l  Duffy Cathol ic Memoria l

Son of

Daniel  Duffy

Salve Regina 

Univers i ty

Jack Sokhos  Drude Newton North HS

Son of

Chris  Puleo Bentley Univers i ty

Anthony Lampasona Watertown HS

Grandson of

Edward Tolan Merrimack Col lege

Paula  Dul laghan Belmont HS

Daughter of

Paul  Dul laghan

Univers i ty of Rhode 

Is land

Sarah Dul laghan Belmont HS

Daughter of

Paul  Dul laghan Emmanuel  Col lege

Joseph Hunt Exeter Prep

Grandson of

Michael  Deane Bentley Univers i ty

Emi ly Corrao Gloucester HS

Granddaughter of

Robert Walsh Suffolk Univers i ty

Kris ten Coleman St. Joseph Prep HS

Granddaughter of

John Daly St. Anselm Col lege

Brigid Duffy St. Joseph Prep HS

Granddaughter of

Roy Hi l l

Umass  Amherest 

Commonwealth 

Honors  Col lege

Brigid Duffy St. Joseph Prep HS

Granddaughter of

Mary El len Hi l l

Umass  Amherest 

Commonwealth 

Honors  Col lege

Michael Walsh St. Joseph Prep HS

Son of

Deirdre Walsh Umass Boston

Owen Nei l  Duffy Cathol ic Memoria l

Son of

Joan Duffy

Salve Regina 

Univers i ty

LAOH/AOH Division 14 and Middlesex County Scholarships 2022

AOH Middlesex County Scholarship Recipient in memory of Al Murphy

AOH Division 14 Scholarship Recipients in memory of Phillip A. Doherty

LAOH Division 14 Scholarship Recipients

LAOH Division 14 Scholarship Recipient in memory of Mary Thompson

AOH Division 14 Scholarship Recipients
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Friday, June 10th 
 7pm Showtime – members only  

The Feature presentation is ondine 
starring colin farrell 

*** Doors Open 3PM *** 
** Bring your own food/snacks ** 

* Limited seating: rsvp Caitlin 617.969.4384 * 
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SAVE THE DATE: Sunday June 12, 2022 
Memorial Mass and Communion Breakfast 

 

 

 

 

 

 
10 AM Mass at St. Patrick’s Church 

212 Main Street, Watertown, MA 

After Mass will be our Communion Breakfast in our Hibernian Hall 
We are pleased to announce our breakfast speaker is Dr. Tricia 

McIvor. Tricia was a toddler when Bloody Sunday occurred but the 

events of that day, January 30th , 1972, when 13 nonviolent 
demonstrators were shot dead by British soldiers changed the 

dynamics of her family for the next 26 years. Her talk will share her 

own experiences and tell the stories of those who have suffered 
during the conflict, who have been denied justice and who’s voices 

need to be heard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tickets for the breakfast ($10) can be purchased in advance at the 
Lounge or by contacting Leo Falter 617.438.2757 or Joe McCusker 

617.924.7507. They will also be available the day of the event. 
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ANNUAL AOH DIV-14 MEMORIAL 
GOLF TOURNAMENT IN MEMORY OF 

DAVE O’CONNELL 

Joseph P. McCusker Sr. 
Trophy 

FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 30, 2022 

TO BENEFIT THE AOH DIVISION 14 SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

Where: Wayland Country Club 
 121 Old Sudbury Road 
 Wayland, MA 01778 

 
Golf fee: Includes greens fee, cart, player gift, dinner and two (2) 

 complimentary drinks 

$135/person if paid by September 16, 2022 

 $150/person if paid after the due date 
 

Time: 1:30 P.M. Shotgun start 
       Golf: Format is Scramble 
 
Contact: Contact: Joe McCusker 617.924.7507 
 

POST TOURNAMENT PARTY 
At the Club after golf is complete 

Donation of $25 per person is suggested for non-golfers 
      

Ancient Order of Hibernians 
151 Watertown Street 

Watertown, MA 02472 

Checks made payable to the AOH DIV-14 Scholarship Fund  
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Day of the 

week Date Time Calendar of Events

Monday 6-Jun-22 7:00 PM LAOH Division-14 Meeting

Thursday 9-Jun-22 7:30 PM AOH Division-14 Meeting

Friday 10-Jun-22 7:00 PM Movie Night in the Lounge

Sunday 12-Jun-22 10:00AM Division Memorial Mass and 

Communion Breakfast

Wednesday 15-Jun-22 7:30 PM AOH Club Inc. Meeting

Saturday 18-Jun-22 11:00AM John Boyle O'Reilly Memorial Mass 

Holyhood Cemetery Brookline MA

Thursday 8-Sep-22 7:30 PM AOH Division-14 Meeting

Monday 12-Sep-22 7:00 PM LAOH Division-14 Meeting

Wednesday 21-Sep-22 7:30 PM AOH Club Inc. Meeting

Friday 30-Sep-22 1:30 PM Scholarship Golf Outing

Thursday 13-Oct-22 7:30 PM AOH Division-14 Meeting

Monday 17-Oct-22 7:00 PM LAOH Division-14 Meeting

Wednesday 19-Oct-22 7:30 PM AOH Club Inc. Meeting

Please remember when renting the hall or 

Lounge as a member you must be a 

member in good standing (dues must be 

paid in full), pay with your own check and 

you must be at the function. The 

Members Lounge may be used for up to 

forty (40) people. For more than forty (40) 

the Big Hall is available. We love to see 

members renting the hall for all their 

family functions. For more information 

please contact the Rental Agent at 617-

710-8680.  Also check out our web pages 

for photos of the Hall: 

www.aohdiv14.com



Please support these establishments 
who have supported the Hibernians! 

Paddy’s Pub 
95 Elm St. 

West Newton, MA 
617-965-6444 

Donohue’s 
87 Bigelow Ave. 
Watertown, MA 
617-924-4900 

Copper House 
380 Winter St. 
Waltham, MA 
781-890-8989 

O’Hara’s Pub 
1185 Walnut St. 

Newton, MA 
617-965-6785 

Devlin’s Restaurant 
332 Washington St. 

Brighton, MA 
617-779-8822 

The Warren Tavern 
2 Pleasant St. 

Charlestown, MA 
617-241-8142 

Fit Z’s Bar & Grille 
451 Main St. 

Watertown, MA 
617-923-3969 

Deveney & Sons 
Monuments 

Waltham, MA 
781-891-9876 


